
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

C619 

QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE 
(Of which some notice has been given) 

Tuesday, 19 May 2015 

Hon Robin Chappie to the Minister for Aboriginal Affairs. 

I refer to Question Without Notice 532 asked in the Legislative Council by Hon 
Robin Chappie MLC to the Minister for Aboriginal Affairs on Tuesday, 12 May 
2015, regarding mobile number 0400 413 103 that was registered with the 
department until the 27 February 2015, and ask: 

1. For what purpose or reason was the mobile phone number registered? 
2. What was the reason for the registration of the mobile number being 

ceased? 
3. Where was the officer based that had the mobile phone number? 

I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question. 

1. For the operational needs of an employee. 

2. Employee resigned. 

3. Kalgoorlie 

Minister for Aboriginal Affairs 


